
11 September 2014 

 

To our stakeholders, 

We look forward each year to submitting a Communication on Progress (COP) on behalf of Sayga 

Investment Company in Sudan, showing our continued commitment to the UNGC principles.  

We are late submitting our COP this year due to changes in CSR-related leadership at our company that 

happened a few weeks before our deadline. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s 

efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be 

posted on the UN Global Compact website by 15 November 2014 at the latest. 

Sincerely yours, 

Reim Atabani 

Connections Manager  


